Ruth and Dewey Glover
4100 Mesa Verde Dr.
Gillette, WY 82718
307-696-5738
g3

Dear Mayor Tom Murphy or City Council Members:

My son, Dave Lynch, lives ati800 W 4) (corner of Oakcrest and W 4J) and needs to have a city water line
put in to his home. We would like to apply for an exception to the “no city water lines in the county
rule.” We will pay the fees to install the water line and any tap fees, however we need city approval to

do so.

He has been without running water for about a year (previously on a water well of his neighbors) and
has been carrying water from his sister’s home since early winter. This is really hard for him because he
has recently lost his leg to diabetes and is in a wheel chair and/or crutches. He would appreciate all the
help he can get since social security disability has turned him down five times and welfare has turned -

him down twice.
Thanks for your consideration,
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~ Ruth and Dewey Glover



